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Product End-of-Life Notice 
 
 
February 2, 2018 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer / Partner: 
 
Transition Networks would like to inform you of our plans to discontinue select model numbers within our 
Wall Mount Bracket (WMBx) product family.  This family includes a variety of brackets used to wall 
mount and din rail mount media converter products.  The discontinuation is due to limited demand for these 
select models. 
 
Discontinued Product: 
Model Description 
WMBC-1RU Wall Mount Bracket for 8-slot Point System Chassis 
WMBC-2RU Wall Mount Bracket for 13, 18, and 19-slot Point System Chassis 
WMBD-E Din Rail Bracket Extended  
WMBD-P Din Rail Bracket for 1 and 2-slot Point System Chassis 
WMBV-E Vertical Wall Mount Bracket Extended 
 
Replacement Product: 
Direct replacement product will not be available.  
 
Last Order Date: 
Orders will be accepted for the discontinued product through March 31, 2018, or while supplies last. 
 
Closing: 
We look forward to new opportunities to support your networking requirements with our comprehensive 
product line.  Should you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Transition Networks Management Team 


